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Notice to all Accredited Autobody and Glass Shops 

Now Available: Restated 2021 LVAA Compensation 
Schedule – Effective July 1, 2022 

Date published: August 26, 2022 

As communicated on August 22, 2022, the restated 2021 LVAA Compensation Schedule is now 

available on MPI Partners.  

Shops are not to request new compensation changes until all system changes are complete.  

Additional information on systems change dates, the Mechanical Specialty rate, as well as the 

retroactive payment process will be published shortly.  

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact MPI Partners or your SRA.  

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-2021-LVAA-Comp-Schedule-Restated-Effective-July-2022.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/Accreditation/agreements.html
mailto:Partners@mpi.mb.ca

